

Name: _____

UNIT 5. FOOD AND DRINK

Class: _____

PART A: LISTENING**Listen to a conversation and choose the correct answer. (1 point)**

- What would Mark like to order?
 - Fried tofu and spring rolls.
 - Roast chicken and fried vegetables.
 - Rice with pork cooked in fish sauce.
- How does Mark's dad want the *canh chua* to be prepared?
 - With shrimp.
 - With fish.
 - With chicken.
- What does Mark's mum want to drink?
 - Juice.
 - Mineral water.
 - Green tea.
- What does Mark's sister want to drink?
 - Green tea.
 - Winter melon juice.
 - Mineral water.
- How much does a can of winter melon juice cost?
 - 5,000 dong.
 - 10,000 dong.
 - 15,000 dong.

PART B: PHONETICS**Choose the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently from the others (1 point)**

- A. sauce
 - B. short
 - C. port
 - D. fond
- A. order
 - B. fork
 - C. omelette
 - D. pork
- A. born
 - B. bottle
 - C. bother
 - D. robberry
- A. fault
 - B. comma
 - C. sall
 - D. horn
- A. possible
 - B. what
 - C. problem
 - D. water

Choose the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently from the others (1 point)

- A. noodle
 - B. food
 - C. soon
 - D. cook
- A. bread
 - B. bean
 - C. teaspoon
 - D. steam
- A. juice
 - B. sunny
 - C. tofu
 - D. soup
- A. toast
 - B. flour
 - C. roast
 - D. fold

15. A. spicy

B. slice

C. bitter

D. twice

PART C: VOCABULARY AND GRAMMAR**Fill in the blank with a word from the box (1 point)**

slice	bar	carton	bottle	bowl
-------	-----	--------	--------	------

16. She prepared a delicious omelette using a _____ of eggs for breakfast.

17. Could I have a _____ of beef in my sandwich, please?

18. After a long day at work, I like to unwind with a hot _____ of soup.

19. I kept a _____ of chocolate as a sweet dessert after dinner.

20. Don't forget to bring a _____ of mineral water before we go hiking.

Underline the correct answer. (1 point)21. Could you please bring me (*some/ a*) glass of water?22. She bought (*any/ some*) apples and a loaf of bread at the store.23. I would like to order (*a lot of/ a lots of*) sushi rolls for the party.24. I need (*many/ a lot of*) sugar for this recipe.25. There aren't (*any/ much*) tomatoes left in the garden.**Choose the correct answer to fill in the blank. (1 point)**

26. I love adding shrimp as a key _____ in my seafood pasta dishes.

A. ingredient

B. recipe

C. delicious

D. packet

27. This _____ is a roll of rice paper filled with vegetables and pork.

A. boneless

B. spring roll

C. sandwich

D. stewing

28. Add the onions and _____ the oil until it smells fragrant.

A. bake

B. heat

C. roast

D. grill

29. I do not have _____ oranges, but I have _____ apples.

A. any/any

B. some/any

C. any/some

D. a/some

30. We need a _____ of bread to make the sandwiches for everyone.

A. carton

B. bar

C. loaf

D. tube

Give the correct form of the word in the bracket (1 point)

31. I love peanuts and other _____ snacks. (salt)
 32. The cake recipe calls for a _____ of vanilla and chocolate. (mix)
 33. Viet Nam is the second largest rice _____ in the world. (export)
 34. Viet Nam cuisine has a _____ of unique foods from different areas. (variable)
 35. Could we also have an order of roast chicken and _____ tofu? (fry)

PART D: READING
Choose the correct answer A, B, C or D to fill each blank in the following passage. (1 point)

Pho is a (36) _____ soup from Vietnam. The broth is made (37) _____ cooking beef or chicken with special spices. When you eat pho, you can pick (38) _____ you want beef or chicken. The beef is thinly sliced and cooks in the hot soup. You can also add fresh things like basil, bean sprouts, and lime. Pho is not only delicious but also a special part of (39) _____ culture, where families and friends often enjoy it together, chatting and (40) _____ over big bowls of this tasty soup.

(***Vocabulary:** *basil* (n) – rau húng quế, *bean sprouts* (n, pl) – giá đỗ)

- | | | | |
|-------------------|------------|-------------|--------------|
| 36. A. tasty | B. spicy | C. sour | D. sweet |
| 37. A. on | B. in | C. by | D. to |
| 38. A. but | B. if | C. because | D. so |
| 39. A. Vietnamese | B. Vietnam | C. Vietnams | D. Vietnames |
| 40. A. laugh | B. laughs | C. laughing | D. laughes |

Read the passage and then do the tasks below (1 point)

Sushi is a delicious food from Japan that many people enjoy eating. A long time ago, the Japanese needed a way to keep fish fresh for a long time. They discovered that if they packed fish with rice and a little salt, the fish would stay tasty and safe to eat. The rice helped preserve the fish and made it yummy!

As time passed, the Japanese started to eat the rice with the fish. They found it not only a practical way to store the fish but also very tasty. This combination of fish and rice became known as sushi. People loved it so much that sushi became a popular food not just in Japan but all over the world! Nowadays, sushi is made with different ingredients like fish, vegetables, and even fruits. People have many creative and tasty ways to prepare sushi. It's a special treat that many kids and adults love to eat!

(***Vocabulary**: discover (v) - phát hiện; preserve (v) - bảo quản)

Task 1. Write True (T) or False (F)

41. Sushi was created to preserve fish for a long time. _____
42. Sushi is only made with fish and rice. _____
43. Sushi is not a popular food in Japan. _____

Task 2. Answer the questions.

44. What are some common ingredients used in making sushi?

45. Do both kids and adults love to eat sushi?

PART E: WRITING

Rewrite the following sentences based on the given words. (0,4 point)

46. There is beef and chicken in the menu. (**has**)

47. How many plums would you like to buy? (**want**)

48. It's easy for Ann to make pancakes. (**finds**)

Make questions for the underlined part in the following sentences. (0,6 point)

49. _____

He added one teaspoon of sugar to his coffee.

50. _____
You should add a little salt to the soup.